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Friday 24th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Olympic Challenge Day – Friday 7th June 
 

On Friday 7th June, to celebrate the upcoming Paris Olympics, the children will be taking part in an 
Olympic Challenge Day. 
 
Launched with an assembly, this will involve activities throughout the day, including lesson time and 
during break/lunch time. 
 
As this will be a whole day event children may wear their P.E. kit or other appropriate sportswear. 
 
I hope that the children will look forward to this exciting day. If you have any questions, please 
contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Boon 
PE Lead 
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